
Church Periodical Club, Ministry of the Written Word 

National and Seminarian Book Funds 2025 Grants Requests 

Donations are being accepted at this time and the granting session will be on Saturday 
June 14, 2025, via Zoom.  You may donate online at Donate | Church Periodical Club; 
send an email to cpcpresident1888@gmail.com with "NBF/SBF 2025" as the subject, and 
any specific grant number(s) in the email body. Donate by sending a check made out 
to Church Periodical Club with "NBF/SBF" and any grant number(s) on the memo line 
to: CPC NBF/SBF, Judy Graves, President, 320 S 3rd Ave, #903, Sioux Falls SD 
57104.  General NBF donations are especially welcome. 

Number Recipient Description Amount 

Seminarian Book Fund 

2501 General Theological Seminary, Bexley-Seabury, Berkeley at Yale, 
Virginia Theological Seminary, Seminary of the Southwest, 
Church Divinity School of the Pacific, Nashotah, University of 
the South, Episcopal Divinity Seminary.   
** This may be increased if more funds are received. 

9,000.00 
(1,000.00 

each) 

National Book Fund - Domestic 

2502 St Bartholmew/Trinity Scottsdale 
PA (Province III) 

Wonder, Love and Praise  600.96 

2503 St Stephen’s Petersburg VA 
(Province III) 

Lift Every Voice and Sing 1,020.94 

2504 Olgesby Library outreach Christ 
Church Streator, IL (Province V) 

Large Print 1,735.86 

2505 Cursillo Dominican Episcopal 
Church (Province IX) 

Bibles and handbooks 1,211.84 

National Book Fund - Overseas 

2506 St Matthew’s Diocese of 
Morogoro Tanzania 

Books from those for 
children and mothers 

3,136.61 

2507 Iringa Diocese of Ruaha, 
Tanzania 

Sunday School Books 770.00 

2508 Neema Crafts Diocese of Ruaha, 
Tanzania  

Prayer books, Bibles and 
hymnals for deaf and 
disabled persons 

6,248,00 

2509 Consolidate requests from 12 
parishes in Diocese of Ruaha, 
Tanzania Their Bishop will 
distribute the grant funds 
according to needs. 

Bibles, Hymnals, Prayer 
Books as well study 
materials. 

12,182.00 

https://churchperiodical.com/donate/
mailto:cpcpresident1888@gmail.com

